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Friday 5th September 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Text Messaging Service 

 

We currently send out messages via text to inform you of important information or 

events that happen during the school year. 

 

From Monday 30th September 2019 we will no longer be using the text messaging 

service to send information out to you, but will instead use My Ed which is a free 

service to both parents and school.  This can be downloaded as a free app to 

mobile devices. 

 

Please see the attached leaflet for information on how to download the My Ed app. 

 

If you need any support with this, please contact the Admin office. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs J Cottle 

Head of Academy 


